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Southwest Oklahoma Chapter
7513 NW Willow Creek Dr
Lawton, OK 73505-4006

Dear Southwest Oklahoma Chapter,

We are excited to inform you that a student from the MOAA Education Assistance Program has
been selected to receive the “Southwest Oklahoma Chapter #1” Designated Scholarship. Your
generous contributions have played an essential role in making our Designated Scholarships
possible, and we are incredibly grateful for your continued support of The MOAA Schaolarship
Fund.

We would like to share a message on behalf of Chloe Reynolds, who was matched to your
scholarship.

My name is Chloe Reynolds and | will be attending Oklahoma State University as a double major
in Mechanical and Aerospace Engineering this fall. | would like to thank you for supporting my
further education and taking the burden of college expenses easier to manage. Here is a few
things about me and what | plan to participate in this coming semester! Along with my major
coursework, I'll be minoring in clarinet and marching with OSU’s Cowboy Marching Band. | plan
to join an intramural basketball team and work out at the recreation center quite often! I'm
most excited to meet new people and begin my Intro to Programming class. After college, |
hope to join either the Space Force or Air Force and work as an Aerospace Engineer. I'm so
grateful to receive your support as | move into the next chapter of my life. Thank you for your
generosity, Chloe Reynolds

Once again, thank you for your generous support and for making a lasting difference in the
lives of our military families and their children.

Sincerely,

The MOAA Scholarship Fund

Military Officers Association of America (MOAA)
201 N. Washington Street

Alexandria, VA 22314-2539

800.234.6622

Charities.moaa.org
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